
  

 

Texas 
Casino 
Night 
 

Come Join Us for a Night of  

Gambling, BBQ & Country Western Music 

We will have a night to remember playing with funny money, eating Dickey’s BBQ and dancing the two-step! 

Dust off your boots, pull out your hat and dress in your favorite western wear!  

Couples could have some fun dressing as  

Marshall Dillon and Miss Kitty or Roy Rogers and Dale Evans or whatever your alter ego desires!  

Friday April 20, 2012 - 7:00pm ‘til 11:00pm 

Fairview Farms Corral Barn  

3312 N Central Expwy, Plano, Texas (right behind Mario's Chiquita Restaurant) 

$70 per couple, $35 individual  

RSVP by April 13th with check to Joyce Pollacia (3437 Terry Drive) 

Presented by Forest Creek Woman’s Club 
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Message from the President  

Linda Lieser—972-896-5905, linda.lieser@pisd.edu 
 

March was an interesting month in the FCWC. Diane Apprill provided a unique night with Janice Byrd, a 

free-lance writer and professional storyteller who re-enacted the book “Out of Africa.” Although our group 

was small, we enjoyed a cozy night listening to a wonderful storyteller who made the diary of Karen Blixen 

come to life. Thank you again to Diane for hosting our March general meeting.  

 

Our spring event will soon be upon us. Please be sure to make a reservation for our Texas Casino Night on 

April 20th. It will be great fun, and a way to kick off our spring in FCWC.  

 

Our new slate of officers was presented at the March meeting. We will be blessed 

with some new people on the board, as well as members who continually step up to 

the plate to volunteer their time and talent to making the FCWC  a “topnotch” 

woman’s club.  

 

I’m enjoying the warmer weather and the hope that spring brings a wonderful year. 

See y’all at the April event! 

April 2012 

Forest Creek Woman’s Club Newsletter 

 

Join us for the  General Meeting 
Tuesday, April 10th, 7:00 PM 

Linda Lieser’s home, 3425 Gary Drive 

1st Vice President – Membership    

Shannon Martin—214-725-0089, shannonmartin3@gmail.com  
 

Welcome to Spring! Hopefully everyone had the chance to enjoy some time off during 

Spring Break or at least get out and enjoy the weather in the neighborhood. Please 

remember our membership is always open so if you know of anyone interested please 

encourage them to join. Should you have a new neighbor please let me know as I would 

like to welcome them  on behalf of the Woman's Club.  

mailto:linda.lieser@pisd.edu
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Treasurer’s Report 

Joyce Pollacia — 972-618-2146 

joyce_pollacia@hotmail.com  
 

Beginning Balance 2/1/2012  $6,987.58 
 

Receipts           $0.00 

 

Disbursements                   ($323.18) 

 

Ending Balance   2/29/2012  $6,664.40 

3rd Vice President—Communications  

Denise Provencher—214-679-3347 

denise.provencher@verizon.net  
 

Thanks to all the newsletter contributors! Please email 

articles for the April newsletter by Friday, April 20th  

to denise.provencher@verizon.net. 

 

2nd Vice President—Programs 

Diane Apprill—972-618-2412, dapprill@aol.com 
 

Internet and Telephone Scams, Fraud, Security and Safety for Today’s Family 

While having lunch with a friend (who is a Trust Officer at a prominent Dallas Bank), I was alerted to a scam 

involving the elderly that is circulating in our area. This sad scenario is being repeated often and is devastating for 

both the victims and their families.  Our discussion over lunch that day prompted me to investigate the possibility 

of having a seminar/presentation to help all of us avoid scams and become 

more aware of security and safety precautions in our multi-technical world 

today.  Whether you have elementary school children, teens, elderly parents, 

a business, or just enjoy the communication benefits of the Internet, this 

seminar will help guide you to safe and secure interactions for your family.  

 

Plano Police Detective Jerry Minton and his partner Detective 

Kimberly Neal from the Fraud Investigation Division will provide an 

interactive presentation about the alarming numbers and types of crimes 

happening in our area (as well as nationwide) involving the Internet, 

including social media, websites, telephone solicitation and mortgage scams.  They will be discussing crimes 

using information available on the Internet, as well as specific Internet crime including e-mail, spam, facebook, 

websites, etc., along with telephone solicitations and scams involving banking, personal information and 

mortgages.  Their focus will be on how to identify and protect yourself from these types of crimes including how 

to manage an incident should a crime involve you. 

 

Our computer whisperer, Phil Pollacia, an Instructor in Computer Science at the Plano Senior Center, will 

discuss methods to ensure Internet safety for home computers, as well as recommended programs and their 

installation.  In addition, Phil has generously offered (by appointment) to assist any FCWC members with security 

for their home computers. 

 

This is truly an evening not to miss!  Whether you have concerns for elderly or younger family members using 

the computer, you need to be aware of how to protect your personal information when using the Internet.  The 

information shared this evening will provide peace of mind for our families.  I very much appreciate all of our 

Professionals attending and sharing their expertise with FCWC. 

 

Tuesday, April 10th at 7:00 PM at the home of Linda Lieser, 3425 Gary Drive.  Be there or be square!  

mailto:joyce_pollacia@hotmail.com
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Ya-Yas Book Club 

Denise Provencher—214-679-3347 

denise.provencher@verizon.net  
 

“The man who does not read good books has no advantage over the man who can’t read them.” 

 

Thank you, Carole, for hosting in March. We always enjoy your hospitality and delicious 

food. We had a lively discussion about State of Wonder and welcomed new member Mona 

Notinger to the group.  

 

On April 5th at 7:30 PM we will meet at Mary Toler Kearns’ home in Frisco. Mary’s 

address is 1668 Foard Drive, Frisco, TX, 75034. If you plan to attend, please RSVP to 

Mary at marymalibu@att.net or 972-259-0355. We will be discussing Sarah’s Key by 

Tatiana de Rosnay. We will also be selecting books for next year’s reading list. If you 

have suggestions, please email them to me before the April meeting. 

 

Our final meeting of the year will be on May 3rd and our book is The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks by Re-

becca Skloot. The Ya-Yas welcome all members of FCWC, so join us any time! 

Wine and Dine 2011 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

 
Chefs, check your calendars! The next Wine and Dine, our grand finale, will be May 19th 

(Changed from Memorial Day Weekend! And here I thought we would have a Meal To Re-

member!). 

www.fcwc.net 

Showgirls 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

 
We are heading to The Water Tower Theatre on Thursday, April 19th  

to see August: Osage County! It was a fabulous hit on Broadway, a 

show stopper at AT&T Performing Arts Center last year, and will be even better in the intimate (and close) Water 

Tower Theatre in Addison. 

 

Diane Apprill is making all of our arrangements! Tickets will be approximately $32; the evening, PRICELESS! 

Go enjoy a great show! Call Diane at 972-618-2412  for tickets ASAP. As always, we will carpool to the theatre! 

Contact Diane for details. 

Plano Garden Club Spring Garden Tour 
 

The Plano Garden Club will be holding their Spring garden tour on Saturday, April 28th and Sunday, 

April 29th. The timely theme will be “living with water restrictions.” Several of the featured gardens (all 

of them?) are right here in Forest Creek Estates at the lovely homes of FCWC members! Advance tickets 

are $12 or $15 at the gardens. See the Plano Garden Club web site at http://xl1.esiteasp.com/

planogardenclub/home.nxg for more information and inspiration! 

mailto:patricia.s.parker@tx.rr.com
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Bunko I         

Linda Whelan—972-618-3731 

linda_whelan@verizon.net  
 
Wow! What a great evening at Becky’s.  Thanks, 

Becky, for great food and all the fun we had at your 

house. Next month we will be playing Bunko at 

Glenna’s on Wednesday, April 18th at 7:30 

PM. Her address is 3308 Louis Dr. If you 

are not able to attend, please call 

Glenna at 972-618-4832 to let 

her know who your sub will 

be for that night.  

 

Margaret, we were so sorry to 

hear about your mom. Our 

thoughts and prayers are with 

you. 

Bunko II   

Corinne Kowalski 

972-491-1340   

cookie0242@verizon.net 

 
Thank you, Ellen, for hosting our March Bunko and for 

the wonderful gourmet buffet.  High score went to 

Carla, and Ellen got low score.  Most of us were in 

attendance with only one sub in our group. Thank you, 

Judy, for filling in for Martha.  Next month, April 

17th, we meet at Martha's home, 3413 Melanie. Please 

call her with the name of your sub if you can't at-

tend.  Her number is 972-208-9120.  

Bunko IV 

Diane Apprill 

972-618-2412 

dapprill@aol.com 
 

Thank you, Shannon, for hosting 

our wonderful Mexican fiesta. 

Your home is beautiful and the 

pool is just stunning in the eve-

ning with the lighting and can-

dles reflecting. A special thanks 

to our subs, Diana Hueter and Denise Hogan, who 

joined the party. Congratulations, Diana, for being our 

big winner! On April 24th, we will meet at the home of 

Michelle Pierce. See you then!  

Bunko III 

Laurie Thomas—972-491-1295   

laurie_plano@hotmail.com 
 

Happy Easter, Bunko Babes!  Our April meeting will be 

at 7:30 PM on April 9th (Easter Monday) at Bridgit 

Basel's home, 3133 Carroll Circle, for an 

"eggstravagantly" fun evening.  If you can't 

hop in to join us, please call Bridgit at 972

-618-0353 with the name of your sub.  

www.fcwc.net 

Mexican Train Dominoes 

Pat Gray—972-208-2211  
 

Thank you, Jennie, for hosting in March. 

Our next meeting will be April 10th at 10 AM at 

Kathy's home, 3200 San Simeon Way. Note the change 

in date. Happy Passover and Happy Easter ! 

 

FCWC Board Meeting 
Tuesday, April 3rd, 7:00 PM  

Suzanne Burns’ home, 3428 Terry Drive 

Couple’s Bunko I 

Maria Giglio—972-618-1848  

agiglio@airmail.net 
 

Thank you Linda and Mike for providing all the deli-

cious food and fun in March. On April 27th we will 

meet at Joyce and Phil's at 7:00 PM for dinner, fol-

lowed by the games!! This is a BYOB activity.  

Couple’s Bunko II    

Judie Dellis—214-769-4000 

j.dellis@verizon.net  
 

Thanks to Sherry & Roger for hosting our March bunko.  

I know Terry & I missed a good time! In April we will 

meet at Brenda & Carl’s on Saturday, April 21st.  

mailto:linda_whelan@verizon.net
mailto:j.dellis@verizon.net
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Round Robin Bridge        

Nancy Ganci 

972-618-2964 

nganci@verizon.net 
   

Scores to date are: 

 

Team 1—3,030 

Team 2—11,590 + 1 small   

slam 

Team 3—11,500 

Team 4—9,290 

Team 5—7,980 

Team 6—8,100 

Team 7—5,480 

Team 8—7,780 + 1 small  

      slam 

First Monday Bridge  

Barbara Barton—972-491-7469 

babarton@aol.com 
  

Thank you, Susan, for hosting in March.  We will be 

meeting at Glenna Crawford's home on Monday, 

April 2nd, at 7:00 PM.  Please call Barb with your 

sub if you are unable to play. 

Easygoing Bridge        

Janet Gorrie 

972-618-8002 

jlgorrie@sbcglobal.net 
 

I know that everyone had a 

great time at Elaine’s last 

month.  Thank you, Elaine, 

and also thanks to our 

subs.  I know that I was 

sorry to have missed it. 

We will be meeting April 

9th at Carol Yerby’s 

home.  Please let Carol 

know who your sub will be 

if you are unable to play.   

www.fcwc.net 

Just for Fun Bridge I 

Kathy Baird—214-244-0169 

kathy.baird123@gmail.com 

 
We meet on the 4th Tuesday at 7:00 PM, April 24th, at 

the home of Janet Gorrie. We always need subs! If you 

would be interested in joining the group as a sub, please 

call me or email to kathy.baird123@gmail.com.  

Out to Lunch Bunch 

 
Since this will be the last lunch get together until fall, we will celebrate at Brio's at 

Watter's Creek. 

 

Go to www.brioitalian.com for the menu and directions.  Meet at 11:30 AM on 

Tuesday, April 10th and bring your appetite. 

 

All members are invited to be a part of this activity! 

Moms and Tots 

 
Moms and Tots is a neighborhood play group that meets on Monday mornings from 

9:00—10:00 AM and is a great way to meet other mothers of preschoolers. The group cur-

rently has 6 “tots” ranging from newborn to 3 years. If you are interested in joining this 

group, contact  Kim Meeds at 972-208-8986 or kimmeeds@verizon.net. 

mailto:kathy.baird123@gmail.com
http://www.brioitalian.com
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Forest Creek Woman’s Club Proposed Slate of Officers 

2012-2013 

 
We will be voting on the proposed slate of officers at the April 10th General Meeting. 

 

 
 

www.fcwc.net 

President   Judy Paulson  

Recording Secretary  Pat Kempf  

Treasurer   Patty Boyer Moore 

       

1st VP Membership  Diana Hueter  

2nd VP Programs  Denise Hogan & My Ford 

3rd VP Communications Sherry Craig  

4th VP Technology  Sherry Coleman 

       

Special Programs  Suzanne Burns  

Hospitality   Pat Gray  

Sunshine   Corinne Kowalski 

Advertising   Michelle Pierce 

       

Service Project   Diane Apprill  

Publicity   Shannon Martin 

Parliamentarian  Linda Lieser  

Membership Activities  Joyce Pollacia  

       

Block Captain   Michele Conklin 

Photographer   Ronnie Vokolek 

HOA Liaison   Lauralee Cornuaud 

Newsletter Assistant  Vicki Burns  
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Denise Hogan  BBA | RYT-500 | LMT 

Certified Yoga Teacher 

www.viniyoga.com  
 

Yoga and Yoga Therapy 
Individual and Small Group Sessions 

3201 Gary Drive | Plano TX | 75023 

denise.hogan1@verizon.net 

214.403.4454 

 

More clarity and balance is possible with Yoga! 
asana | pranayama | meditation | chanting | sutra  

Reduced Advertising Rates! 
 

Ad rates are being discounted for the remainder of the year! If you know anyone who would like to advertise here, 

please contact Denise Provencher (214-679-3347 or denise.provencher@verizon.net) to get the discount. As al-

ways, children of FCWC members may advertise  services such as babysitting, pet care, etc. for free.   

 

Please review the ads in our newsletter and consider calling one of our advertisers the next time you need a ser-

vice. Many of the business owners live in our neighborhood and/or are members of FCWC. Several have been 

recommended by people in the neighborhood and many of  our ads contain discounts for FCWC members. 

www.fcwc.net 

http://www.viniyoga.com
mailto:denise.hogan1@verizon.net
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www.pamperedchef.biz/joannescucina 
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Kelsey is now 17 and in 12th grade ! 

www.fcwc.net 

 
 

Miracle Repairs 
 

Home Improvements 
PAINT – TILE – WOOD – ELECTRIC – PLUMBING 

 

Dennis Wilmot 
(214) 663-4309 – dennis.wilmot@verizon.net 

 
Member of Forest Creek HOA 
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www.fcwc.net 

vochatzer@tx.rr.com 
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Kathy Baird 
Coldwell Banker Residential Brokerage 

Plano, Texas (Parker at Preston) 
214-244-0169 

Kathy.Baird@CBDFW.com 
www.CBDFW.com/KathyBaird 

 

"D Magazine" 
 One of the Best 

Realtors® in Dallas! 

 

Resident of Forest 
Creek Estates and 

Dallas Native 
******* 

 Experienced residential and 
corporate relocation 

 specialist  

helping home buyers and 
sellers in the DFW Metroplex 

and across the U.S. 

www.fcwc.net 
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www.fcwc.net 

Home is where the HEARTH is… 

Seasonal Mantle Decorating 

Bring help to a child in need, Bring warmth to your  HEART. 

offered by Shannon Harris 214.502.3611 

and benefitting Global Renewal Ministries 
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Thank you, Forest Creek Woman’s Club 

 

It has been my privilege to belong to the club for 23 years. 
 

It is an honor to serve your Real Estate needs—Past, Present and into the Future. 
 

Ronnie Vokolek 

Past President FCWC 

214-957-2725 

 

Some of the Forest Creek Properties 
Sold by the Vokolek Team 

 
 
3404 O’Malley   3413 Melanie   3517 Gary 
3516 O’Malley   3417 Melanie   3208 Louis 
3308 Terry    3129 Carroll   3209 Louis 
3408 Terry    3412 Michael   3408 Louis 
3504 Terry    3417 Michael   3416 Louis 
3516 Terry    3409 Gary   3521 Louis 
3520 Terry    3413 Gary   6208 Leslie 
3529 Terry    3500 Gary   3304 San Simeon 
3205 Melanie    3504 Gary   3313 San Simeon 
3209 Melanie    3513 Gary   3316 San Simeon 

 

www.fcwc.net 
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Complimentary Consultation! 15% off services, 10% off products upon first visit. 

www.fcwc.net 
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TOTAL AIR & HEAT are kind enough to store the FCHOA 

holiday decorations during the year. 
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March General Meeting 
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Couples Bunko I 
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Showgirls 

Yes, that really is Alec Baldwin with Suzanne!  
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Wine and Dine 


